
     GSHH: Happy Holidays 

For the month of December, color and write a letter on the 
sheet provided (or make your own!) to spread some holiday 
cheer!

You can send to veteran, someone in a nursing home, a first 
responder, a healthcare worker, your teacher or teachers, your 
mail-person, your friend or neighbor! Choose at least 2. Once 
you earn the patch, contact your local shop or fill out this form 
girlscoutshh.wufoo.com/forms/zwvwccg07ilthj/ to place your 
order. Patches are $1.25 each.

Please do not include any personal information such as 
your last name, address or troop number!  

To send one to a veteran, use the following address:
FDR Campus

2094 Albany Post Rd. 
Montrose, NY 10548 

Attn: Voluntary Services

To send one to a healthcare worker, use the following address: 
Montefiore Nyack Hospital

Attn: Volunteer Office, Healthcare Heroes
160 North Midland Ave.

Nyack, NY 10960

https://girlscoutshh.wufoo.com/forms/zwvwccg07ilthj/


Dear Friend,

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

Happy Holidays!


